
Student's last day is 6/7. It is a noon dismissal. 
AM Kindergarten reports. Lunches will not be served.
iPads will be taken home over the summer. 

Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy  Friday! It is hard to believe our school year is coming to 
a close. Our kiddos are leaving this year with new knowledge, 
new friends, and many great, new memories. This  experience 
could not have occured without the endless energy, compassion, and
 devotion of the Hopewell staff. A huge amount of gratitude goes 
to our incredible group of professionals for providing engaging, well-rounded
experiences for our kids, fostering curiosity, and developing skills needed to
succeed. Thank you to our families for being a united team that contributed to
your child's growth. Finally, special recognition goes out to our Hopewell kiddos.
Thank you for all of your hard work throughout the school year. You were all
Pouncer’s Pals and demonstrated that you were respectful, responsible, and ready
every day. Most importantly, you were kind. I am so honored to be your principal.
You make me proud! I will miss you and look forward to seeing you in August. To
those who are leaving us for new places, I wish you all the best! 
Thanks for making my first year at Hopewell a fantastic one. I hope your 
summer is filled with adventures, excitement, and some time to relax. 
Sincerely,
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Reminders:

      Please take care of them and bring them 
      back on the first day of school.
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